
 
                                              

                                        CAROLINA PIEDMONT BASE MINUTES 
                                                    26 February 2011 

 
1900- Meeting called to order by Commander Steve Bell.  Invocation by Chaplain Ray Fritz.  Pledge 

 of Allegiance. Tolling of the Boats lost during the month of February by Chaplain Ray Fritz.  
 Introduction of members present, 28 present, Introduction of new member Dave Peck. 
 

 Previous meeting minutes approved as published in Piedmont Periscope. Seconded 
 

 Reading of Treasurers report- Balance- 2592.77, Memorial Restoration Fund-238.50, 
 Kaps4Kids fund-523.30, Scholarship Fund- 86.00, Available funds-1714.97 Approved, seconded 
 

 Old Business- none 
 

 New Business- Motion made and seconded to pass the hat for SOY award. $200.00 collected.  
 check to be sent to District Commander Dick Kanning.  Discussed St Patrick’s Day parade  
 in Charlotte 19 March. Specific details to be published when received. Motion made and  

 seconded to repay Glenn Harris for entry fee. Discussed Massing of the Colors to be held in 
 Greenville, SC  6 March. Walt Sealy, Jack Jeffries, Dale Moses and Glenn Harris to attend.  

 Opened the floor for nominations for the upcoming base elections, nominations received were 
 Base Commander- Steve Bell, Vice Commander-Jack Jeffries, Treasurer- Lee Hickerson, 
 Base Secretary Mike Hubbell. Nominations to remain open until close of March meeting, if 

 you want to nominate anyone for these positions, contact Glenn Harris, Election supervisor.  
 Bob Bickford and John Wardean volunteered to take charge of the aluminum can drive.  

 
 Storekeepers report- Displayed laser cut wood patches that can be purchased thru SK as a fund  
 raiser. Cost to be $35.00. More details will be published 

 
Good of the Order-Owners of Skyline Village Inn made a presentation of their facilities where  

we can reserve rooms and have the use of the facilities for our annual gathering of NC Subvets  
to honor the Boats Lost at the Memorial on Moonshine Mountain. Information and registration 
forms will be forwarded. Discussed the Kaps4Kids visit to Victory Junction 5 March. Discussed 

the Flag Awareness program and results of the presentations made at schools in Ft. Mill and  
Lowell.  Passed on information about upcoming parades. Dates are to be published in Piedmont 

Periscope as well as upcoming All Clear.  Gave report on Submarine History presentations that  
were presented in the month of February. Made a report on Eagle Scout presentations attended  
during the month of February 

Next meeting scheduled for March 26 2011 
2020-  Motion to adjourn, seconded.  Benediction offered by Chaplain Ray Fritz.  

.  

.                                                                     Jack Jeffries 
                                       Base Secretary  
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